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School council will meet next 
Monday night at 6pm. I look 
forward to seeing you then.  
 
This afternoon the children have 
been enjoying the first of a 
number of sessions of sport 
delivered by Kelly Sport and 
funded through a grant from the 
Sporting Schools organisation. 
We are very lucky to have this 
opportunity and look forward to 
the rest of the sessions. 
 
 
Have a great weekend, 
Arthur Lane 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Sat Oct 14th Trivia Night 

Mon Oct 16th School Council meeting 6pm 

Sun Oct 22nd Run Ballarat 

Thur Oct 26th OHS audit 

Fri Oct 27th Dads vs Kids footy match and 
school performance 

Fri Nov 10th Ballarat Show – public holiday 

Tue Nov 14th Life Saving Victoria incursion 

Wed Nov 15th Art Gallery excursion 

Mon Nov 20th School Council meeting 6pm 

Thur Nov 30th Grade 5 Sovereign Hill (2 Days)  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY: 

 
 
“I can do things you cannot, you can do things 
I cannot; together we can do great things.” 
 
Mother Teresa 

Dear Parents and Community 
Members, 
 
Welcome back to the start of 
term 4! I hope that you all 
managed to get some down time 
with family and friends during the 
school break.  
 
Term 4 is always the busiest of 
the school year, with 
assessments to be done, reports 
to write, graduation to arrange 
and all the other administration 
tasks to get through before the 
end of the year. Having said that, 
we always seem to get through it 
somehow so I expect that we will 
this year too! 
 
There are a number of events 
scheduled to take place this 
term. Some will be familiar to you 
from previous years and some 
are new. Please keep an eye on 
the dates to remember panel at 
the top of the newsletter. 
 
This week we have been settling 
back into the routine of being at 
school. It has been great to see 
how easily the children have 

settled in. Please don’t forget that 
as a sun smart school we expect 
children to wear a hat while 
playing outside during term 4. All 
children must have a broad-
brimmed or legionnaire-style hat 
for play this term. 
 
I hope to see as many of you as 
possible at the trivia night 
tomorrow, at the Warrenheip Hall. 
It promises to be a great night, 
fundraising for the school and the 
local tennis club.  
 
Many thanks to Julie Blackmore 
who gave up 2 days of her time to 
mow the school grounds over the 
holidays. Our school looks very 
much cared for and tidy as a 
result. Thank you Julie! 
 
Parents of children in grade 6 
please note: if you are eligible for 
the high school ‘Country Bus’ next 
year then you will find an 
application form attached to this 
newsletter. Please return it to us 
as soon as possible so that we 
can forward the forms on to the 
co-ordinator. 
 

 We are a Sun-smart school:  

please wear a hat in Term 4! 


